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 SCARS
South Canadian Amateur Radio 

                  Society

         July 10 2004

The July meeting was called to order by Pres KD5DOB with 21 members and guests in attendance. The minutes of the June meeting were read and approved. Treasurer KT5OK gave the Treasurers report and we have $xxxx in the bank.

Repeater Report: KC5OU attended and it was reported the UHF link receiver at the repeater site was at times, dropping the signal. This was causing the “intown” minus offset feature to not work at times. He felt that raising the small antenna on the tower might solve the problem.

CORA Report: N5KUK reported that CORA has received ARRL Affiliated Club status. OCAPA will be the lead station for this years Route 66 Event. A reminder that tables at HamHoliday will come with only one chair. Other chairs will cost you extra. It’s suggested everyone bring your own favorite chair. It has been proposed that the CORA constitution be amended so that no meetings be held between September and end of the year in that Ham Holiday is the only thing to deal with. Election of Officers will be at the August meeting. 

VE Team: This morning 3 individuals passed the Tech exam and one upgraded to Extra. Congratulations.
Net Report: The ARES VHF net and the N5HZX 10M nets are being well attended. Thanks to all who join in.

New Equipment: For those not yet informed, Fred N5HZX won a new Yaesu FT-857D HF rig at Arlington HamCom. He also purchased a new Dual Band mobil, so he got one free with one, you might say.  Bob KD5JPL brought an oak Call Sign Plaque that his son sent for Fathers Day. These are very nice and quite reasonably priced by Clifs Custom Cut Outs. KD5SRW has an Icom 706 and the AH3 Tuner for sale. He will have them at Ham Holiday if not sold before. 

Old Business: Field Day was a success this year with over 4000 points scored. N5UMH brought a HamGram describing the event and copies of the material that was sent in as our entry. Another thanks to all who helped this year. 

New Business: Ham Holiday is coming next weekend, July 16 & 17  to the Made in Oklahoma building at the OKC Fairgrounds. SCARS mans the back door and issues/assigns tables for the flea market. We’ll need all the help we can get from 10 AM Friday when we mark the tables. Noon to 9PM issuing and assigning the tables. Setup can continue then Saturday starting at 7 AM. Doors open to public at 8 and it runs till 3PM. 
Pres KD5DOB asked about ideas for another special event. Something with the OU club, a Wind Power event and a presentation to local Civic Clubs were mentioned as possiblilites.

Don, WA5TAW is working towards a Introduction to Radio program at the McFarland Methodist Church for this fall. We can certainly help with that.

With that the meeting was adjourned.

73 de N5UMH

Bill
